
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  

FROM: 

DATE:   

Mayor and Council Members 

Rosie Truelove, Director, Housing Department 

June 26, 2023 

SUBJECT: Staff Response to Ordinance No. 20220817-004 - Fuentes Budget Rider regarding 
Tenant Relocation Fund 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

On August 17, 2022, Council passed Ordinance Number: 20220817-004 CM Fuentes Budget Rider 
directing staff to provide an update to Council on the status of the solicitation process for the Tenant 
Relocation Assistance Fund. This memo is to confirm that staff has concluded the solicitation process 
and the negotiation and execution of a contract for the selected consultant, GMC Consultants, LLC., was 
approved by the Austin Housing Finance Corporation Board of Directors at their April 20th, 2023, 
meeting.  This item is now complete. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 512-974-3064 or rosie.truelove@austintexas.gov, or 
Nefertitti Jackmon, Community Displacement Prevention Officer, at nefertitti.jackmon@austintexas.gov 
or 512-974-3196. 

cc:  Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager 
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